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This is the Day

Pastor Anthony -   Announcements and prayer 
       I Believe 
       Hear Our Praises  
 
Update    Zack Emerson FCA update 

Wonderful Merciful Savior
The offering will be taken  

              Prayer requests should be placed in the offering plate 
 

 Tony Ways           Belief “That” vs. Belief “In”   
                

 Romans 8:28-30-page 1096 in church Bible  
                                                           

 
Hymnal #343 Amazing Grace (vss 1,2,4) 

      Hymnal #488 Just as I Am (all verses) 

*Children and Worship for young children (ages 3 and older) will meet the storyteller at 
the back of the sanctuary right before the message is given, go to the Education Wing, 
have their worship time together, and then return to the sanctuary during the last 
hymns. Childcare is still available for those 2 years and younger. 

Mission Statement 
Together, we will 
       Follow Christ, 
         Share Christ’s love, and 
           Serve in the Power of Christ.                          
 
 



 

We are pleased to have you join us in worship. 
 
Welcome, Zack Emerson. We look forward to hearing about your mission 
and goals with the Fellowship of Christian Athletes. Tony Ways, thank 
you for sharing God’s message with our congregation.  Tony Ways is also 
associated with the Fellowship of Christian Athletes. 
 
Sunday School meets after fellowship time with two adult classes in the 
Education Wing. Room 6 studies a book on Acts, while Room 11 has 
started a new book, Growing in Discipleship. 

Bible Study Methods will meet tonight from 6 p.m.- 7 p.m. 

 Chet Maendele, our Youth Director, will share his mission with the area 
Youth   YFC Camp & Trip Fundraiser : Your help is needed to send young 
people to church camp. I aim to find 25 people who will donate $100 
each this year! Donations for this fundraiser are due by April 15th. If you 
have any questions or would like to donate, talk to Chet! 
Monday  
Begin your week with prayer from 6 a.m. to 6:30 a.m.   

Our meal of baked spaghetti, garlic rolls, fruit, and dessert will be served 
from 5:30 to 6:10 p.m. Bible Studies for 3-year-olds through 8th grade 
start at 6:10 p.m.6:10 p.m. The Youth Group meets in the church 
parsonage basement. 
7:30 p.m. – 8:30 a.m.  Men’s Bible Study        

The Church Life Team would like to provide you with the opportunity to 
attend the MercyMe concert at Pinnacle Bank Arena on Thursday, April 
24 at 7 PM. We can get group rate pricing, which would cost $28-$33 
(plus fees) per ticket, depending on the number in our group. Please sign 
up on the sheet at the Welcome Desk by Sunday, March 30th, if you 
would like to attend. We will then let you know the cost by April 6th. If 
the cost is a deterrent, do not hesitate to contact one of the Church Life 
Team members for more information. (Members are Jillian Wathor, 
Kevin and Eunice Cramer, Julie Liesveld, Cindy Widhalm, Mike and Patty 
Peters). Invite your friends. 
         



If you would like to avoid cooking today, you are in luck.  The frig in the 
kitchen contains to-go boxes of shepherd’s pie, which was supposed to 
be served this past Wednesday.  Please take the number of containers 
you need for your family. It will need to be baked when you get it home.  

 On Saturday, April 5 at 2 p.m., we will host a Community Easter Egg 
Hunt. Congregation, your help is needed to fill the empty eggs. We ask 
for appropriate donations of wrapped candy, (no peanuts) and small 
items to fit in a small egg. Donations should be placed in room 4.  

Church Life will serve Easter Breakfast on Easter Sunday, April 20th, from 
8-9 AM. Come celebrate our Risen Savior! 
 

Ray Godtel has been moved for rehab to  Southlake Village 
Attn: Ramon Godtel, Rm #308 9401 Andermatt Drive  
Lincoln, Nebraska. 68526 
 
“Thank you for your prayers and cards while I’m recovering from my 
stroke.  God has been good and I’m almost as good as I was.”  
                 Judy Nyhof 
 

Vacation Bible School will be June 23—27.    VBS Supplies Needed: Kids 
prints, fun color fabric, or bandanas to be cut for windsocks. 

April-June Words of Hope are on the Information Desk. 
 
Faye Weckle learned that the Christmas Shoe Boxes we donated went to 
Mexico.   

Room 8 in the Education Wing is ready for your garage sale items. Please 
place your items in that room.  The garage sale is on June 6 and 7. 
 
The financial report for February 2025 is on the table in the Narthex.  
Thank you, Randal Wubbels, for preparing this report for our 
congregation

Our March mission project (WinGS) is for the Pregnancy Center. Please 
put your items in the baskets in the Fellowship Hall. Lists of items needed 
are available by the baskets.



Remember in Prayer 
Our missionaries: Brian and Beth Bruxvoort, Mike and Amber De Boer, 
and the P’s (name withheld), J’s (name withheld), Zac Emerson FAC,  
Brian Carlson, Biblical Counseling Hub 
 
No longer able to attend worship at Holland Church: Henrietta Liesveld 
at Haven Manor, Hickman NE;  Merle and Marj Huenink at Pemberly 
Place A103, Lincoln NE.  
     
Ray Godtel has moved to rehab at Southlake Village in Lincoln. 
 
“Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve others, 
as faithful stewards of God’s grace.” –1 Peter 4:10 

You can access both the bulletin and newsletter from our website. Go to 
www.thehollandchurch.org and click on “News.”  

You may view past sermons on our YouTube Holland Church Nebraska 
streaming site. 

Contact information for Pastor Anthony 
402 984 3702 call or text him   
Church phone 402 792 2004 

 
                         

Our Liturgical cloth is purple for preparation and penitence. 

SERVING TODAY NEXT WEEK 

Coffee Merle and Nan Reimers Wilbur and Carol Auman 

Greeter 
March 

Don and Susan 
O’Connor 

April 
Gary Pence 

C/W Christian Townsend Faye Weckle 

Sound/Streaming 
March  

Mike and  Jake 
 Vande Griend 

April  
Clark and Caleb  

Liesveld 

Toss Box 
 March 23 

Kevin Cramer 
March 30 
Dan Lange 

Child Care   


